
 

 

   
 

14th December 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Fundraising 
Thank you for all your donations and support with our Christmas Fayres, in total we raised over £1200. This  
money will be used to subsidise events and visits for the children.    
 
We also raised £146.55 for Team Evie, a charity supporting children and their families who go into hospital 
unexpectedly. This fundraising effort was completely led by three of our Y6 Lead Ambassadors, Emmie (who 
started it all off), Robert and Darleigh. Very well done to them for showing such a great attitude and being so 
determined to do this!  
 
Christmas Party Day 
Please remember Monday is party day and children can come in to school in their party clothes. 
Please make sure you send a coat and sensible shoes so that they can play outside. 
 
Parent Pay 
Can you please ensure that accounts are brought up to date for Breakfast Club, Teatime Club & School Meals  
by the end of term. 
 
E-mail addresses 
We will be launching our parent portal, Arbor, early in the New Year, if you have not already done so, please 
confirm your email address to school, further information to follow, this also assists us when sending out  
any vouchers to you. 
 
Events in the Community 
Please see attached information from Wingate Parish Council regarding events taking place in the Community. 
 
This will be my final letter before my operation next week.  From 18th December Mr Mullen will be Acting Head 
Teacher and Mr L. Binks will be Acting Deputy Head. I am sure they will welcome your support as much as  
I do! 
 
With all good wishes for a lovely Christmas and all the very best for 2024. 
 
Regards 

 

Marie-Louise Binks 

 
Mrs Marie-Louise Binks 
Head Teacher 


